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To All Interested Parties:

The City Council adopted the action(s), as attached, under Council File No. 12-1701, at

its meeting held January 15, 2013.
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File No. 12-1701
TO THE COUNCIL OF THE
CITY OF LOS ANGELES

Your INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND GENERAL SERVICES Committee

reports as follows:

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT relative to
a non-financial transfer of jurisdiction of the City-owned property located at 1490West Torrance
Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90501 from the Department of General Services (GSD) to the
Department of Recreation and Parks (DRP).

Recommendations for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Buscaino - Perry):

1. INSTRUCT the GSD to effectuate a non-financial transfer of jurisdiction of the City-
owned property located at 1490 West Torrance Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90501,
Assessor Parcel No. 7351025900 to the DRP.

2. REQUEST that the Board of Recreation and Parks consider, approve, and accept the
transfer of jurisdiction of the above-referenced City-owned property, and dedicate it as
park property in perpetuity.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative
Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On January 8, 2013, your Committee considered Motion (Buscaino - Perry) relative to a non-
financial transfer of jurisdiction of the City-owned property located at 1490 West Torrance
Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90501 from the GSD to the DRP. The Motion, attached to the
Council file, provides background information on this issue. During the discussion of this item,
Councilmember Buscaino provided an overview of the Motion and recommended approval.
After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that Council
approve the recommendations contained in the Motion, as reflected above. This matter is now
submitted to Council for its consideration.

Respectfully submitted,
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